
Jacob Veaughn 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/6/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 00508-2021 

From: 
Sent: 

Betty Leland on behalf of Office of Commissioner Graham 
Wednesday, January 6, 2021 7:01 AM 

To: Commissioner Correspondence 
Subject: FW: #20200226. Environmental Utilities Commission Confernce 

Good Morning: 

Please place this email in Docket #20200226. 

Thanks. 

Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state. fl. us 
(850) 413-6024 

From: Linda C [mailto:lcotherman@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2021 7:55 PM 
Subject: #20200226. Environmental Utilities Commission Confernce 

I wanted to thank you for your thoughtful consideration in the matter that I spoke about on January 5th, 2021 
concerning the bifurcation and rule waiver proposed by Environmental Utilities LLC. I felt that your decision 
upheld the mission of the PSC to ensure the provision of safe and reliable utility services at a fair price. 

Linda Cotherman 
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